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Ballet Workshop auditions are for dancers at least 7 years old by December 2015.
Auditions are Friday, April 24th at CoPA.  Everyone must audition to become a ballet workshop member.  If there is a conflict with this date, you must talk to Sarah Salmons before this date. There will be a makeup date at a later time.  This is a closed audition so parents cannot stay during the audition.  The audition will run from 5:00-8:00 with more specific times given for each age group at a date closer to auditions. All dancers will wear a black leotard, pink tights, ballet shoes and have their hair pulled up. 

There will be one type of membership for ballet workshop next year.  Each member will be committed to 2 Saturdays a month with a fee of $30 a month. Our full ballet workshop requirements sheet for next year will be posted on the bulletin board for you to look at.

Each dancer’s part in our performance for the 2015-2016 year is partially based on how you are scored in auditions, and for previous members, your attendance, focus, attitude and technique will also be considered. You will receive an assessment sheet with comments and feedback from auditions the week of April 27th.  We cannot guarantee placement for everyone that auditions.
You need to fill out the back sheet and turn in with your $10 audition fee to the office or Sarah Salmons before April 23rd.   Make sure you sign up on the sign up sheet at the front desk with an email address and date of birth so we can contact you the correct time for your age group (even if you need a makeup date sign up and check that box).





